
MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE
DAMON CITY CAMPUS 

STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA)
Minutes of December 3, 2010, Meeting

SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT
Antoine Reeves, President
Damon Cherry, Vice President of Student Governance
Bruce Berg, Diversity Coordinator
Ted Carey, Budget Coordinator
Shana Colbert, Multiple Campus Coordinator
Alyssa Ginevra, Publicity Coordinator and Wellness Coordinator
Tervell Williams, Social Activities Coordinator
Sedawnie Sharpe, Committee Member
Shawnitea Thompson, Committee Member

SEGA MEMBERS ABSENT
Teresa Velazquez, Vice President of Student Events
Jasmine Cruz, Elections Coordinator

OTHERS PRESENT
Dr. Kenneth Humphrey, SEGA Faculty Advisor
Jonathan Roman, Peer Leader/Men of Excellence
Eddie Visagie, Student Trustee
Greg Wilson, Campus Center Operations Coordinator

The meeting was called to order at 12:02 p.m.  The minutes of the November 22 meeting were tabled until the next meeting.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS

Monroe Doctrine
• The current issue has articles on Fall Ball and Family Fun Nite.

Health and Wellness Fair
• Ms. Ginevra attended the November 17 event at the Brighton Campus and obtained ideas for holding a similar event at DCC.

Karaoke
• The December 1 event went well.

Certificate of Appreciation
• Presented to Tervell Williams for his assistance with Fall Ball.

Spring Semester Events
• Tentative events were discussed and dates will be provided at the next meeting.

Outreach Projects
• Possibilities include Mary Cariola Childrenʼs Center, Homeless Awareness, Hurlbut Nursing Home, St. Johnʼs Nursing Home, 
 and The Friendly Home.

SEGA Walk/Run/Ride
• The walk is tentatively planned for May 7 at the Brighton Campus for victims of violence and/or families of murdered children.
• The group consensus was to move forward with this initiative.
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Work Plan Proposal
• Mr. Cherry is in the final stages of submitting a proposal for the Knowing Your Worth program to SEGA Executive Team, 
 Ms. Wallace and Dr. Topping.

Survey
• Ms. Thompson will update the survey and bring it back to the group for approval.

Italian Day
• Monday, December 6, 12-1 p.m. in room 4-013.
• Traditional Italian feast, music, trivia.

Evening Students Programming
• SEGA may possibly collaborate with other clubs/organizations, including CAB/SGA, for spring semester programming.

Blood Drive
• Monday, December 13, 9 a.m.-2 p.m. in room 4-013.
• Ms. Ginevra will organize a sign-up table.

Resolution 2010
Whereas, Student Events and Governance Association Coordinators will extend current duties and responsibilities to include:
A. Take and review surveys to determine student body interests. B. To attend SEGA chartered club meetings during college hour.
C. To promote year round voter registration of the student body.
Whereas, The extended duties are not currently listed in the by-laws therefore be it Resolved. These duties will be added to the 
Coordinators responsibilities.

Motion was made by Mr. Carey and seconded by Mr. Cherry.

A motion was made by Ms. Ginevra and seconded by Mr. Carey to amend the proposal as follows:

Whereas, Student Events and Governance Association Coordinators will extend current duties and responsibilities to include:
A. Take and review surveys to determine student body interests. B. To attend SEGA chartered club meetings during college hour.
C. To promote year round voter registration of the student body, and
Whereas, The extended duties are not currently listed in the by-laws therefore be it
Resolved, These duties will be added to the Coordinators  ̓responsibilities.

Motion to amend approved.
Motion approved as amended.

ASACC (American Student Association of Community Colleges)
• Mr. Carey submitted a proposal to Dr. Topping for funding to allow additional students to attend the spring semester ASACC 
 conference.
• Pell Grant funding may be decreased 15% per student next year.

ADVISORS  ̓REPORTS

Dr. Kenneth Humphrey
• He received favorable feedback about Mr. Reeves  ̓presentation to a COS class yesterday. 
• The by-laws revisions approved today will serve as a vehicle for SEGA to interact with the student body and find out what their 
 concerns are – a job well done!

Greg Wilson
• Using balloons to advertise events is a great idea, please be sure to collect them the next day after theyʼve deflated.

The meeting adjourned at 12:51 p.m.  
Submitted by Linda Bryce, Campus Center Office Coordinator


